
March 13, 2023

Dear WPS Families and Staff:

I am monitoring the weather forecast closely and consulting with our weather services. Right
now, the prediction is for it to rain in Westwood and change to snow in the early afternoon. The
current forecast is that the snow will not begin to accumulate until early evening.

As a result, we are planning to have school tomorrow. Depending on how the storm tracks, we
may need to cancel after school and evening activities. I will make that decision by midday
tomorrow.

I will be up very early tomorrow to assess the situation. If there is a change in forecast and we
need to plan for an early dismissal, I will contact you again in the morning. At this point,
however, the plan is for a full day of school.

Sincerely,

Emily Parks
Superintendent


